
  
PROCEEDINGS OF THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

October 8, 2018 
 

The Board of Supervisors of Cerro Gordo County, Iowa, 
met in regular session pursuant to adjournment. Present: 
Chairman Casey Callanan, Vice Chairman Chris Watts, 
Supervisor Tim Latham and various members of the 
public.   
 
Chairman Callanan convened the meeting at 10:00 a.m. 
Latham moved with Watts seconding, to approve the 
minutes from the October 2, 2018 regular session, special 
session and today’s agenda.  Motion passed 
unanimously. 
 
Latham moved with Watts seconding, to approve final 
plans for Bridge Replacement Project on S18 over 
Willow Creek.  Motion passed unanimously.  
 
Watts moved with Latham seconding, to approve claims.  
Motion passed unanimously. 
 
Watts moved with Latham seconding, to approve the 
payroll register for the week ending September 29, 
2018.  Motion passed unanimously. 
 
Watts moved with Latham seconding, to authorize Rod 
McKinney to investigate a problem in Drainage 
District 19 as reported by Milo Blakewell. Motion 
passed unanimously. 
 
Latham moved with Watts seconding, to approve the 
Sheriff’s monthly report of fees, Clerk of Court’s 
monthly report of fees, and Auditor’s quarterly report 
of fees.  Motion passed unanimously.  
 
Watts moved with Latham seconding, to approve FY2018 
USDA Meservey and Swaledale Sanitary Sewer 
Annual Report.  Motion passed unanimously.  
 
Latham moved with Watts seconding, to adjourn at 10:07 
a.m. 
 
 
Various tabulations, reports, correspondence and other 
documents that were presented at today's meeting are 
placed on file with the supplemental minutes. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
______________________________________ 
Chairman Casey Callanan 
Board of Supervisors 
 
 
 
ATTEST: 
 
 
 
 
 
_______________________________________ 
Becky Kirchgatter, Deputy County Auditor 
Cerro Gordo County 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


